
The Grade 12 students of Southville International School and Colleges (SISC)
ranked in the top percentile of the thousands of students who applied for the
most prestigious universities in the country to qualify for the course of their
choice. They continue a proud SISC tradition of placing its graduates in top
colleges and universities here and abroad by virtue of the competent training
and quality education SISC provides them for careers needed in the 21st
century.

Below are the names of the successful applicants:
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SISC will use IXL Learning, an adaptive English, Math and Science learning
platform, to support blended learning this coming academic year. The IXL
platform is a personalized digital learning space that covers thousands of
skills aligned with the Common Core Standards incorporated in the school
curriculum. It earned top honors in the EdTech Awards for “Best E-Learning,
Blended, or Flipped Learning Solution.”
 
IXL works by offering skills that students practice, one at a time, earning them
points and ribbons when they get questions correct. A student is awarded a
stamp once 100 points are collected for a certain skill, and a virtual prize once
multiple skills are mastered. The SmartScore goal, as it's known, helps keep
students focused and working toward a target.

SISC English, Math, and Science Teachers and Subject-Area Heads have
thoroughly reviewed IXL Learning, tested its alignment with the English, Math,
and Science curriculums, and assessed its contribution to student
achievement. Its rigorous activities help learners build a strong foundation of
knowledge, understand problems in multiple contexts, and prepare themselves
for higher-level thinking.

SISC ADOPTS AWARD-WINNING
LEARNING TECHNOLOGY FOR AY

2022-2023

Congratulations to our Grade 4 IXL completers!



ONLY STUDENTS ARE ALLOWED
IN SMART SESSIONS

Parents and guardians of enrollees in onsite SMART Summer Programs are
allowed to bring their children only up to the gate and cannot accompany
them in their sessions. This is in observance of current public health protocols
and to promote independence and self-reliance among our children.

Parents and guardians who wish to conduct business or seek an appointment
with the school officers, teachers, or staff must proceed to the Public
Relations Office in Luxembourg Campus where a schedule will be arranged
for them.

Thank you for your cooperation and compliance as we work to transition back
to campus safely.
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